
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 
Body of Notice: The State of Alaska, Department of Military and Veterans Affairs, is seeking 
competitive Bids for qualified contractors to provide construction services for Installing a, 
emergency back-up generator at the Nome AAOF in Nome, Alaska as specified in the attached 
Invitation to Bid (ITB).   
 
Site Inspection: There will be a pre-bid meeting on site at the Nome AAOF on Thursday August 
25 at 2:00 PM. Bidders are encouraged to attend. Please contact the Project Manager 48 hours in 
advance if you intend to attend the pre-bid meeting. Jay.friesen@alaska.gov  
 
Deadline for Receipt of Bids. Current deadline for receipt of bids in response to the subject ITB 
is 2:00 P.M. Alaska time on Monday September 12, 2022. Information on submitting Bids can 
be found in the attached ITB. Late offers will be rejected.  
 
Important Notice. If you are receiving this solicitation from the State of Alaska Online Public 
Notice website, you must register with the DMVA/FMO Building Management Specialist 
Section to receive subsequent amendments. Registration should be in writing via Email. Contact 
information for the DMVA/FMO Building Management Specialist Section is shown below. 
Failure to register with DMVA/FMO Building Management Specialist Section may result in 
rejection of your offer. 
 
Questions. Questions concerning the attached ITB or contents therein must be in writing and 
directed to the DMVA/FMO Building Management Specialist Section.  Contact information is 
shown below.  
 
Contact Information. 
DMVA/FMO Building Management Specialist 
Ph: (907) 428-7198 
Email: jay.friesen@alaska.gov 
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